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Head Start grant recipients,

The new guidelines below are required for all federally funded recipients to be applied to
your program's website. Please review the following updates and implement them as
needed:

» Remove the ACF or HHS logos if they appear on your site.

s Add a disclaimer to your site to clarify the nature of the content and its
alignment. For example:

This website is supported by Grant Number [xyz] from the Office of Head Start
within the Administration for Children and Families, a division of the U.5.
Department of Health and Human Services. Neither the Administration for
Children and Families nor any of its components operate, control, are
responsible for, or necessarily endorse this website (including, without
limitation, its content, technical infrastructure, and policies, and any services or
fools provided). The opinions, findings, conclusions, and recommendations
expressed are those of [your agency name] and do not necessarily reflect the
views of the Administration for Children and Families and the Office of Head
Start.

Thank you for the work you do on behalf of children and families.

/ Tala Hooban /



